From: jenelle dellario		
Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 20	23 7:40 PM	
To:	'Rachelle Koester' <	
Subject: BAC resignation	_	

Hello, I regrettably need to resign from BAC committee. My husband's work schedule has changed and not only does he still work weekends but now evenings as well. I foresee, like last meeting, challenges with attending Wednesday night and sadly it is very difficult finding time away from my kids and my work to complete the meeting minutes. I also cannot get any additional time off except the Wednesday I don't work while my kids are in school to help with flower sale. I was thinking I could plan on helping Wednesday May 10th and bring the minutes packet and a hard copy of all the minutes I did to turn over then. I do apologize for any inconvenience and enjoyed the group:) Thank you Jenelle Dellario